
NFB Board Meeting, 17 February 2016, at Rhonda Findley’s house

Present: Bev Andrews, John Andrews, Kim Bellinger, Anthony Eschmann, Rhonda Findley, Harold Gee, 
Mark Gonzalez, Brian Luckett, Julie Jones, Rick Prince, 

We began with the agenda for the next meeting.  Rick P will bring pizza and Anthony will bring beverages, 
plates, cups and napkins.

The discussion of the agenda for the next meeting was finalized, we will invite the proposed developers of 
the former Naval Support Facility (Port of Embarcation) (Rhonda will make the contact) and have a report 
regarding the short term rental meeting with Councilmember Head.  

Rick Prince has spoken with Marc Robert about the status of the grocery. Ground-breaking is scheduled 
for May or June, with an opening planned for March 17, 2017. The area will also include a veterinary’s 
office, a bank and other services, but these may open later. 

MKRed, the group that is developing one of the three lots adjacent to the “Rusty Rainbow” on the 
riverside of Chartres is trying to acquire the middle lot. The two lots will not be joined; however, the middle 
lot will be given an easement for entrance on the Louisa Street side of their other lot. [Since that time, I 
believe that the middle lot has been acquired by other interests.] 

We will also give a report on the status of the hostel/hotel.

Anthony Eschmann,
Secretary


